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Follow us on FB: Friends of the Chiloquin Library 

 

 

Who are we? 

Friends of the Chiloquin Library is a non-profit organization in partnership with Chiloquin 

Visions in Progress.  FoCL supports our public library encouraging the use of our library’s 

resources and services.  We support the Freedom to Read Act as expressed in the American 

Library Association Bill of Rights. 

Friends of the Chiloquin Library was first formed on March 2, 1980. The originating officers were 

nominated, and then elected at their first official meeting on April 2, 1980.   

Friends of the Chiloquin Library continually works to develop programs to enhance and 

encourage learning and offer resources for all ages.   

Membership Dues are just $5.00 per adult, per year.  Without the support of the FoCL 

Membership, many of our goals could not be met. 

Here are just a few of the benefits of becoming a member of FoCL: 

• Your membership supports our library and community 

• Membership Dues help to fund activities, performances, events, community gatherings 

• Provides valuable volunteer opportunities helping with activities, events, or committees 

• Provides the opportunity to engage with our community of all ages 

• Enjoy Membership appreciation gatherings 

• Membership Meetings to contribute ideas and suggestions  

• News Letters keeping you up to date 

 

  We look forward to meeting you soon! 

For more information, please feel free to contact us! 


